
 
Another Benchmark in the 
Harding Family! 

He did it! He did it!  Yes, Kyle graduate from Wingate 
University in NC on May 12th.  As Kyle's parents, we 
are proud of him and thankful to the Lord for making 
this accomplishment possible.  It is a time of 
CELEBRATION! 

We were deeply moved when Kyle recieved from the 
President of Wingate University the Christian 
Character, Service and Leadership Award. 

A memory, while Kyle was giving the benediction to 
close the outdoor commencement ceremony, a big 
deer fly latched onto his neck and started sucking his blook.  Not willing to disrupt the prayer he did not 
swat the fly.  The fly started to swell.  After saying "Amen" he swatted the now huge deer fly and his hand 
was covered in blood.  YUCK!. 

Pray for Kyle as he is in the job search mode. Another big transition to trust the Lord for His direction. 
Pray that Kyle will continue to love the Lord passionately and serve Him obediently. 

Celebrating with a sense of awe what God has done. 

Bill and Grace. 

 


